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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 

 

Subject: Concourse A Pavement Condition Assessment  

 

Date: April 11, 2017 

 

 Effective Wednesday, April 12:  

 

SURVEYING, CONDITION ASSESSMENT, AND NON-DESTRUCTIVE TESTING  

CVG’s contractor, BF&S, will be onsite to perform a pavement condition assessment surrounding 

Concourse A. This is the first phase of work leading up to the larger pavement repairs project previously 

outlined for airline and ramp tenant leaders earlier this year. The repairs phase is not anticipated to 

begin until later this summer. More information will follow through upcoming planning meetings and 

notifications as applicable.  

 

The contract employees will be wearing appropriate personal protective equipment and badges. The 

work will not negatively impact flight operations. All personnel should be aware of workers in the area 

for safety and security purposes. Work will be ongoing for several days from 8:00 am through 6:00 

pm.  
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